
Sonoita-Elgin Fire District 

Board Member Gathering  

Pancake Breakfast 
 May 7, 2022 at 0900 am 

 
PURSUANT TO A.R.S. §38.431.02 

Notice is hereby given to the General Public that the Sonoita-Elgin Fire District (SEFD) Board  

of Directors (SEFD is governed by a five-member Board pursuant to A.R.S. §48-803.B) will be at the 

Sonoita-Elgin Fire Station for a Pancake Breakfast on May 7, 2022 at 0900.  

 

No Sonoita-Elgin Fire Board business will be conducted.  

 

The undersigned hereby attests that a copy of this notice was duly posted at the  

following locations: 

A) Sonoita Post Office – 3166 N. Highway 83, Suite 1, Sonoita, AZ 

B) Sonoita-Elgin Fire Station – 3173 N. Highway 83, Sonoita, AZ 

 

Governing board meeting agenda dated and posted:  

Date/Time: __________________ 

By: ________________________ 

 

http://www.sefd911.org/

